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Dear Senate Committee on Education, 

I oppose this bill and ask you to do the same. As an educator, I dislike phones in the 

classroom and free time during the school day, however the State does not need to 

get involved. This is being handled at the school district level. There is no need for 

the government to be wasting time on this bill. I have a student who monitors glucose 

levels using his phone. There would be no reason to not allow this from taking place. 

I am also reminded of terrible events that have taken place at schools where students 

have called for help. If you want to watch more of a mass exodus of students from 

public school, this bill will do it. I recommend opposing it. 


